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I am writing about the prospect of adding tolls in Connecticut. I am against this proposal 
for a number of reasons: 
 
 This bill will allow an unelected body of appointees to determine toll rates and 

increases 

 Does not rule out tolls on automobiles 
 Does not have any financial details, especially about how this will affect our state 

overall 

 It is the wrong direction for our state and our budget problems 
 

Thank you for your attention to my concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph R. Pulaski 

 

cc: Catherine Abercrombie 


